Memorial Elementary School





We are thankful for you!

What a great time the Trunk or Treat Spooktacular was! It was wonderful to see so many parents and community members come together to support Memorial School in such a fun way. Thank you to the planning committee and volunteers and to those who donated their time and/or treats. Special thanks to Upton Police Department, Upton Fire Department, HOTWORX, Bartlett Brothers Landscaping, Brad's Auto Reconditioning, Stone Arbor Farm, Premier Taekwondo, Brownie Troop 65086, Kelly's Farm, Upton Men's club, The Body Fixx, Upton Little Saints Preschool and Childcare and our military personnel from the 181st Infantry for participating in the event. It was a memorable night for all! Be sure to check out the FB page for pictures.

Exciting Events

Calendar Raffle: Each student has been sent home with calendars to sell as our Fall fundraiser. The calendar is filled with great prizes from local businesses. A winner will be pulled each day of the month. Check out Facebook for daily winners! Calendars will continue to be sold through the month of November. The student who sold the most calendars through October will win a Bowling/Pizza party at Pinz for 6 people! The class who sold the most calendars will win a bonus recess! These winners will be announced at the beginning of the month. More calendars can be found in the office if needed. Thank you for your support!



Thank you to our veterans for their service and sacrifice. Special thanks to the troops from the 181st Infantry Regiment for their support.

Online Events

See the PTO website for ongoing fundraisers, including: Amazon Smile, Shutterfly, Box Tops and Coca-Cola Gives. Each of these options support the PTO at no additional cost to you! Does your employer offer to match charitable donations? It's a great way to double your contribution!

Be Part of the Team

We are always looking for people to help! If you are interested in joining the team or helping with an event please let us know. Everyone is welcome.

Our next meeting will be held in the library on Wednesday, Nov 10th at 6:30. We look forward to seeing you!

Get In Touch

Reach out with questions, comments, or just to say hi!

Email: MemorialPTOUpton@gmail.com

Website: www.MemorialPTO.org

Facebook: Memorial Elementary School PTO

Twitter: @PtoUpton